
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AALLPPIINNEE  RRDD  CCOOMMPPRREEHHEENNSSIIVVEE  CCOORRRRIIDDOORR  SSTTUUDDYY::  

CCoommmmuunniittyy    MMeeeettiinngg 
 

The Board of Supervisors has authorized a comprehensive corridor study along Alpine Rd between 
Junipero Serra Blvd and County Limit south of La Mesa Dr. The County has hired Kimley-Horn to lead 
this effort. Come learn about the process, review work performed to date and give additional input so the 
County and its consultant can continue to focus the study effort on issues that are most important to the 
community. 

Thursday January 21, 2016 
7pm  -  8:30pm  
Woodland School 
360 La Cuesta Drive, Ladera 

 

Parking is limited. Please carpool if possible! 
 

For more information contact Hanieh Houshmandi 
hhoushmandi@smcgov.org or 650.599.1481 
 

mailto:edallman@smcgov.org

